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From: Karen Bennett
Sent:  Mon, 11 Jul 2022 19:27:34 +0000Received: from 
LNXP123CA0013.GBRP123.PROD.OUTLOOK.COM (2603:10a6:600:d2::25) by 
LO2P123MB3630.GBRP123.PROD.OUTLOOK.COM (2603:10a6:600:125::7) with Microsoft 
SMTP Server (version=TLS1_2, cipher=TLS_ECDHE_RSA_WITH_AES_256_GCM_SHA384) 
id 15.20.5417.16; Mon, 11 Jul 2022 19:27:33 +0000Received: from LO2GBR01FT034.eop
To: Wordsworth, Robert
Subject: Proposed development at Fairmead, 90 Cuffley Hill
Importance: Normal


Thank you for your email regarding the above.  

You mentioned my previous representation so are already aware that my household (situated in Robinson 
Avenue, just off Cuffley Hill) strongly disagree with this proposal.
The area is already overrun with developments, and a further one on Cuffley Hill, which is the only feasible 
entry/exit into and out of Goffs Oak towards Northaw or Crews Hill would, in my opinion be disastrous.  I 
said before that it can take only one minor incident on the A10 or M25 to cause a near gridlock situation 
near my home.

Also the infrastructure, schools, doctors, etc. cannot take any more strain.

Thank you for your consideration.

Karen and Grahame Bennett
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